
             

         SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 

The Aurelia City Council met in special session on September 16, 2024, at Aurelia City Hall.  

Mayor Weathers brought the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with roll call as follows: 

Council Members Present: Nelson, Johnson, Bruce, Fassler, Redig 

Absent: none 

Also Present:  Steph McSparran, Brooke Sievers, Eric Eigenberg(phone), Luke Erpelding, Cody 

Cedar, Ryan Cougill, Josh White 

Brooke Sievers presented a list of 24 value engineering options to reduce some of the cost of the 

New Fire Station project. Members from the Aurelia Fire Department, ISG, and the City Council 

discussed the options. 

All but one item was approved after discussion. It will be a cost savings of roughly $225,000.  

ISG was told to proceed with the changes, with the new fire station project moving forward. 

There being no more business to discuss, meeting was adjourned at 6:29 p.m. 

 

 

__________________________    _________________________ 

Denny Weathers, Mayor         Steph McSparran, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


